
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Sanitation to report to the Energy, Climate Change, and 
Environmental Justice Committee on the Sustainable City pLAn greenhouse gas 
emissions target to reduce emissions below 1990 levels by 45 percent by 2025, 65 
percent by 2035, and 80 percent by 2050. The report should include the potential for 
meeting the 45 percent target by 2020, the 65 percent target by 2025, and the 80 percent 
target by 2040.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


